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September 8, 2014


Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attention:  Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary


RE:	UE-140188 and UG-140189/Revised Pages of Stipulation

Avista Corporation hereby submits an original and seven (7) copies of revised pages to the Full Settlement Stipulation and Appendix 2 thereto.  Corresponding changes have also been made to the attachments to the Joint Motion and Joint Testimony. 

The Full Settlement Stipulation and Appendix 2, filed with the Commission on August 18, 2014, included an incorrect amount for LIRAP funding increases of $112,000 (or 2.8 percent) electric and $221,000 (or 12 percent) natural gas. These amounts reflected funding computations based on twice the Schedule 1 (electric) and Schedule 101 (natural gas) base rate increases, rather than twice the Schedule 1 and Schedule 101 billed rate increases.  The resulting increases in LIRAP funding should have been $200,000 (or 5 percent) electric and $214,000 (or 11.6 percent) natural gas, as was intended by the Parties. These amounts were correctly reflected in the Joint Testimony.  

The following pages or documents have been revised as noted above:
   Joint Motion Appendix A, pages 11 and 12, and Appendix 2
   Full Settlement Stipulation, pages 11 and 12, and Appendix 2
   Joint Testimony attached Exhibit pages 11 and 12 (copy of Stipulation) and Appendix 2 thereto

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Pat Ehrbar at (509) 495-8620.

Sincerely,


David J. Meyer
Vice President and Chief Counsel for 
Regulatory and Governmental Affairs


Enclosures

cc:	See attached service list
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